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Back to...college

As the start of the new term arrives and we all ask ourselves 'where did the summer go?', at Shrewsbury Youth for

Christ we're gearing up for another year of seeing young people's lives changed by Jesus. 

One thing we are particularly excited about at the start of this new term is the re-launch of our chaplaincy work at the Shrewsbury

Colleges Group. For many years we have assisted in the running of the college Christian Union and have held occasional one off events.

But this year, with a wider team from local churches, we are hoping to become a weekly presence across all three campuses, offering

opportunities to support, listen to and pray for college students. 
 
We'll be attending Fresher's events at all three campuses of the Shrewsbury
Colleges Group so if you know anybody moving up, do tell them to look out for us.
The college Christian Union will return on Tuesday 10th September at 12.30pm at
Central, Claremont Street.

Although we were able to speak to over 500 year 6 pupils during July and talk a
little bit about what we do in local secondary schools, if you know somebody
moving up to secondary school in Shrewsbury or Pontesbury this week and would
like to know what Youth for Christ offer in their local school, please do get in
touch. 

Please do pray with us for all those starting back at school or college this week, particularly those who are feeling daunted by the

prospect.

Hannah

Thank you to those of you who were able to attend our AGM in July. 
For those of you who weren't able to join us, you can watch our end of year video by clicking the link below.

We hope you enjoy hearing all about the work of Shrewsbury Youth for Christ over the past year!

Watch the 2018 / 2019 Highlights Video
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September Prayer Breakfast

We hold a prayer breakfast on the second Saturday of every Month, hosted by local supporting

churches. This runs from 8.30 to around 10.30 and is a great time of prayer and fellowship.

Our next prayer breakfast is on Saturday 14th September at Holy Trinity Church Belle

Vue.

(Holy Trinity, Belle Vue Road, SY37LL - on street parking).

Prayer Breakfast Details

For Prayer
Please pray for students all over Shrewsbury and Pontesbury as they start back at school and for us as we begin to build

relationships with new students. And do pray for our very own students, Ellie and Becci as they start their new term of study. 
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Our mai l ing address is :
Shrewsbury Youth for Christ

18 Wyle Cop
Shrewsbury

Shrewsbury, England SY1 1XB
United Kingdom

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences  or unsubscribe from this list .
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